Dride.

FRIENDS of KENT CHURCHES

March 2017

Dear Church Warden,

Web site link from your church website to our FKC site?

Our website at http://friendsofkentchurches.co.uk/

- outlines what we are about (especially our fund raising and grant giving activities),
- gives news of forthcoming church visits, lectures & other events for our members
- · write ups with pictures of recent visits and lectures and
- has a What's On page for churches to advertise coming events.

Additionally,

- it covers full details and forms for our forthcoming Ride and Stride days (the prime source of our fund raising) and
- news of grants and how to apply for them, including application forms.

We also have a page giving links to "useful websites" such as the Canterbury and Rochester dioceses, ChurchCare, Parish Resources and the Church of England.

As more people are aware of who we are and what we do, we have embarked on a project to ask each church in the Canterbury and Rochester dioceses if they would consider making a link to our website from theirs.

May I ask, then, if your church would be prepared to make a link between your website and that of FKC, please?

With kind regards,

Norman

Norman J Penny – FKC web site administrator normanjpenny@supanet.com

Chocik